Roane County Historical Society, Inc. - Recording and Preserving Our History

December Society Meeting to be held one Week Earlier
General Interest

Posted by: Linda Cottrell Liss

Posted on : 2014/12/12 21:40:00

Due to the Christmas Holiday, the December Meeting of the Roane County Historical Society will be
held one week earlier. DECEMBER 18, 2014 AT 7:00 P.M. at the Roane County Library in Spencer.
Mark your calendars & plan to attend. Refreshments will be served. This will be our last meeting for
2014. We do not meet during the months of January & February. The first meeting of 2015 will be
March 26th. Hope to see you on the 18th................
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